
 

 
 

 
 
 

His Royal Highness MAXIMILIAN 

PRINCE of KAHARAGIA 

 

to 

 

His Majesty NARUHITO 

EMPEROR of JAPAN 

 

 

Sir, 

 

I was deeply shocked and saddened to hear of the tragic death of 

former Prime Minister Abe Shinzo. On behalf of all Kaharagians, I want to 

extend my deepest sympathy to Your Majesty and the entire Japanese 

nation.   

 

In Mr. Abe’s long tenure as Prime Minister, he was a selfless servant 

of the Japanese people. He will long be remembered for his service and 

dedication.  

  

Please accept, Your Majesty, the assurances of my profound respect 

and consideration.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Detroit, 9 June 2022  

   

 

Maximilian P. 


